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April 29, 2020 

Good afternoon Upper Darby Families and Community, 

This is Ed Marshaleck, Assistant Superintendent of Student Services, calling to remind families 
that our Registration Department continues to register new students for the 2019-2020 school 
year and is accepting Pre-Registration for the 2020-2021 school year. This also includes 
Kindergarten registration for next school year. 

Please visit our District website at www.upperdarbysd.org and go to the Departments section and 
look for Central Registration in the drop-down. This webpage provides all directions needed to 
complete the online registration process and contact information for additional support, if 
necessary. 

The Special Education Department will be in contact with all families with children attending the 
Early Intervention program shortly to explain the registration process for the 2020-2021 school 
year. 

Please forward this message to any community member or entering Kindergarten family who 
may not see this message. This message will also be shared out across our social media through 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 

Thank you and have a great night. 
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